
Statement of Interest - CCWG-Accountabil ity 

My name is Gary Campbell and I am the Director of Technology with the Ministry of Science, 
Technology, Energy and Mining, Jamaica.  In this capacity I have responsibility for ICT 
strategy and Policy initiatives and also Internet Governance. I am also an academic 
researcher and has special interest in the area of Internet Governance. This is of course is 
motivated by the many issues and challenges of Internet Governance facing the entire world 
at this time. 

My interest in this WG is more specifically spurred by my motivation to contribute in a 
meaningful manner to the multi-stakeholder effort of the IANA stewardship transition.  I do 
not represent any particular organization or company in my participation in this working 
group but I am herein declaring that I am a GAC member of the ICANN community. 

My area of specific interest is ensuring that there is a reasonable representation from all 
regions of the world in the IANA transition.  I am in no way affiliated in a material sense with 
any other parties affected by ICANN. 

My primary country of residence is Jamaica. 

	
  


